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From: Adrian Davis <adrianwdavis@yahoo.com>
To: "bernstein.chambers@nysb.uscourts.gov" <bernstein.chambers@nysb.uscourts.gov>
Please respond to Adrian Davis <adrianwdavis@yahoo.com>

Dear Honorable Bernstein Chambers,

I respect the trustees decision on denying the shareholders a committee. All I 
want is for the shareholders to be treated fairly. I mean what if you or one of 
your kids had invested in a profitable company that all of a sudden decided to 
go bankrupt. Wouldn't you want to be treated fairly? This is a company that's 
set to make around a billion dollars due to its strong hedge position. The price 
of oil has risen 50% since Breitburn Energy bankruptcy filing, and the natural 
gas price has just had an incredible 100% rise since Breitburn Energy 
bankruptcy filing. Look at how Swift Energy and Halcon Resources looked out 
for there shareholders. All shareholders will receive 4% equity in the newly 
organized companies. Breitburn energy earns more money and is in a stronger 
financial position than both companies. I respect the justice system, and trust 
that you'll make the correct decision regarding the shareholders. Thanks in 
advance.

Sincerely Adrian Davis
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